
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #62                  Tuesday, November 29, 2022 
 
Students: All blankets should be placed in student lockers or student backpacks prior to the start of first period at 7:30 am and 
should remain there until the end of the school day at 2:30pm.  Sweatshirts, light jackets, and dressing in layers are all 
appropriate options as we approach colder months.  No blankets should be seen in class or the halls once the first period has 
begun.  Thank you!                    Administration 
 
Picture retakes have arrived and are available for pick up in the main office. Student IDs are available for pick up in the library. 
 
Students who did not order a picture packet but would like to can stop in the main office to pick up a coupon from Mrs. Faller. 
 
Sophomores interested in pursuing the International Baccalaureate Diploma: Applications are due by December 15 to Dr. 
Penner in room 175. See Dr. Penner with questions.  
 
Key Club is collecting new toys for Toys for Tots now through Dec. 9th. Please bring in toys to put in the box in the main lobby 
to share with kids in need this holiday season. 
 
Join Startup Club with guest speaker Jorge Guzman after school on Wednesday, November 30th in room 218. Dr. Guzman is an 
associate professor in the Management Division of Columbia Business School and a lecturer at the MIT Sloan School of 
Management. He was previously involved in the Boston startup ecosystem and has been an advisor to numerous startups on 
varied topics and to national policy agencies on the design of entrepreneurship ecosystems. We look forward to seeing you at 
Startup Club in room 218 on Wednesday, November 30th! 
 
Attention, Musical Theater Enthusiasts! 
Students who are interested in being a part of this spring's production of Beauty and the Beast -- please be sure you have joined 
the MTPA Schoology page for all the info you'll need. There is a place for you to shine either on stage or behind the scenes. 
Crews that you could participate in include Stage Crew, Build and Paint Crew, Costumes, Sound, Lighting, Makeup, and Props. 
There will be a MANDATORY pre-production meeting for all students interested in being part of the cast or crew on Monday, 
November 28th from 2:45-3:45 in the auditorium. At this meeting, you'll receive your audition paperwork and/or crew 
application. Auditions will be held after school on Tuesday, November 29th with callbacks the following day. Reach out to Mrs. 
Haldeman via Schoology or in room 140 with any questions.  
 
The Rachel’s Challenge Club is hosting a book drive for our district families who are in-need. All donated books will be collected 
and organized by the Rachel’s Challenge Club and will be available to students and their families at the District Holiday Shoppe. If 
you are able, we are looking for books that can be separated by grade levels: Elementary, Intermediate, Middle School, and High 
School. Please bring your new and gently used books to the High School.  There will be boxes located in the Main Office, and you 
may drop your book into the appropriate grade level bin.   
The Holiday Shoppe will take place on Saturday, December 17, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Manheim Township 
District Office. Thank you for your support! 
 
Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the 
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Re-create these childhood photos using your present-day selves. Please email your 
photographs to neffvue@gmail.com. Pictures must be submitted by Wednesday, November 30. 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 


